
 
INVITATION TO BID 

CITY OF LOUISVILLE, STATE OF COLORADO 
 
The City of Louisville (City) Department of Parks, Recreation and Open Space is inviting bids 
from highly qualified contractors to perform resurfacing of the Aquarius Open Space Parking Lot 
located on the Northside of Highway 42.  
 
Digital copies of the Bidding Documents will be available after August 16th, 2023 through the 
department office, on-line via the Rocky Mountain Bid System and on the City’s website: 
https://www.louisvilleco.gov/doing-business/bidding-opportunities-requests-for-proposals 
 
A mandatory pre-bid meeting and site tour will be held on August 28th, 2023 at 10am.  Bids will 
be accepted electronically by the department until 3pm MST on September 7th, 2023. See 
bidding documents for contact information. 
 
The City of Louisville is an Equal Opportunity Employer.  
 
1st Publication – August 16, 2023  
2nd Publication – August 23, 2023  
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